
Joomla   Production   Department,   
Q3   2020   review   by   Marco   Dings   
Please   consult   the   bi-weekly   department   reports   for   details   on   the   ongoing   operations   
https://volunteers.joomla.org/departments/production .   

Production   department   is   no   exception   to   being   impacted   by   covid-19.   The   pandemic   is   here   to   
stay   for   some   time   to   come   and   it   is   and   will   be    disruptive   and   affecting   the   delivery   of   Joomla4.     

  
Irrespective   of   the   pandemic   and   limited   key-resources   production   i’m   proud   of   the   team   and   
contributors   to   get   us   to   the   fourth   beta   for   Joomla!4.   

We   have   started   the   roadmap   beyond   Joomla4   and   have   appointed   a   release   lead   for   J!4.1   and   
a   way   of   working   for   a   timeboxed   release   of   subsequent   release.   

  
A   more   intense   collaboration   with   the   newly   led   marketing   department   has   been   set   up   and   
starting   to   bear   fruits.   

On   a   personal   note   medical   issues   (leading   into   Q4)   have   limited   my   available   commitment.   I’m   
happy   to   see   that   Llewellyn   as   appointed   ADC   was   able   to   step   up   and   fill   the   gap   
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